
 

 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

July 2022 Newsletter 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

Celebrating 60 years—we value your business!  

 Upcoming 

Every Friday evening                                        

 Pick up soft-ball 7:30—9 pm               

 at the Ball Diamond 

July 1st    CANADA DAY 

July 9th   Remembering the Tour de       

      Whitewater  

July 16th  TD Summer Reading Club 

       Westmeath Rec. Centre                          

       Upstairs Hall 

WDRA BALL DIAMOND 

SLOW -PITCH SOFTBALL EVERY FRIDAY 

NIGHT—7:30—9:00 PM 

$2.00/PERSON to cover cost of ball  

diamond lights 

No registration needed, just show up 

with your gloves for a casual game 

For questions - Contact  

Sherri Ethier at  

613-639-2601 

WDRA                

VOLUNTEERS     

URGENTLY     

NEEDED 

Delta Bingo 

2 bingos per 

month 

Short training     

period. We don't 

want to lose this 

valuable source or 

revenue which 

helps our           

programming and 

events 

Table set up and 

chairs 

For events at the 

hall as well  a      

coordinator to   

contact volunteers 

as to date and time 

required 

Email 

wdra@nrtco.net 

HAPPY SUMMER 

mailto:wdra@nrtco.net


        FOR HALL BOOKINGS  

Please call Marg Gervais                                

@ 613-587-4838 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE 
WHEN YOU COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO                          
ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

• On June 18th the WDRA hosted a golf tournament to raise funds for the hall and programming in our community at the Oaks of 
Cobden.  We would like to thank the volunteers who helped to make the tournament a success.  Thank you goes out to Peter 
Ethier, Kerry Watson, Nick Ethier, Carissa Moore, Karen Marsinkowski and Wendy Orcutt who helped to set up the day of the 
tournament, helped with registration, sold raffle tickets and poker hands.  Thank you also to Wendy for taking all the pictures.  I 
would also like to thank Cecilia Redini and Miku Akizawa who ran the putting contest.  Kerry Watson was our auctioneer.  A big 
thank you to the staff at the Oaks of Cobden especially  Carrie Stoppa who did a great job looking after us as all and providing an 
excellent meal. 

• We would also like to thank the hole sponsors:  Parkside Electric, Black Ladder Construction, Rondeau Electric, Dunbar Home  
Inspections, Ethier Electric, Tremblay's Fire Solutions Ltd., Steven and Julies No Frills Pembroke, Dean Burchart Royal Lepage, 
Bromley Electric, Arnold and Jane deRuiter, Rock Fire Protection, Linda Mills & Ed Scott, Ottawa Valley Tree Experts, Dave        
Lessard, Whitewater Contracting Company, The Prosper Company Photography, Miller Waste Systems, McKinnon's Water       
Solutions, Adam Kasprzak Surveying, Gail Ethier, Bonnechere Excavating Inc., Councillor Daryl McLaughlin, Councillor                 
Neil Nicholson, Councillor Chris Olmstead, Councillor Dave MacKay, Reeve Cathy Regier and Mayor Mike Moore.  We were also 
very fortunate to be able to use Crime Stoppers hole sponsor signs and Linda Mills graciously re-did them with our hole sponsors 
names.   Thank you Crime Stoppers. 

• Angie Bush also volunteered and made many of the prizes for the best team, most honest team and the team with the best 
name.   

• The winning teams was The Hennessy Bay Hackers made up of Tom Burnett, Bruce Parisen, Jack Burnett and Kendall Acres. 

•  Most Honest team - The Weapons of Grass Destruction was Avery Nagora, Julie Antler, Jonah Antler and Karlina Kerr 

•  The putting contest winner of $160 was Hannah Bradley.  

•  The poker hand was won by Bruce Ethier of $100.00.   

• The oldest golfer was Bernie Ethier and he received a prize donated by SandJoe Antiques and Collectibles.  

•  The best team name went to Impossibly Awesome made up of Dave Lessard, Marie Gilchrist, Jason Adshade and Paula Adshade. 

• Men's longest drive was won by - Dad Bods, women's longest drive - Kartina Kerr, men's closest to the hole was Jay Orcutt and 
women's closest to the hole was Karlina Kerr. 

• The community was so generous and we would like to acknowledge everyone who donated a prize large or small as they all 
helped to make the day a success.  The following are the names of those who donated: Gail Ethier (rumour has it that her bread 
sold for a very good price), Play It Again Sports, Smitty's Home hardware, Simple Things, Whitewater Premium Candle Co.,       
Gervais Garage, Trans Canada Pipeline, O'Kennys, Joe's Family Pizzeria, Sport Chek, Urban Oasis, Gourley's, Bath Boutique, Preci-
sion Textiles, Tremblay's Fire Solutions, Bull Pen Pizza, MNR Feeds, Canadian Tire, Food Basics, Metro, Mark's, Midas, Pronto/
Milanos Beachburg, City Electric, Westburne, John Wheeler - Royal Lepage, East Side Marios, Peavey Mart, Madameek, Boston 
Pizza, Dino's, Tim Hortons, Molson/Coors, Powerade, Peter Ethier, Valley Buns Bakery and Deli, Home Depot, OPG, Giant Tiger, 
Anne and Andrew Bromley, Cavanagh Construction, Sheila Perras, Arnold deRuiter, Rocky Lacroix, Greg Gervais, Ethier Electric, 
Carrie Stoppa, Gourlay Performance Products, Wilderness Tours, Dana Nicholson - Epicure, Whitewater Brewery, Brenda       
Grady - Epicure, Finnegan's, Fresco's, Best Western, Redneck Logger, Maple Creek Farm, Colour Street Nails, Priscilla Derouin 
custom cakes, Heather Fleury, Marie McMullen, Anne Marie Reist, The Prosper Company Photography, Bonanza, anonymous 
donor and Tremblay's Fire Protection (hopefully no one was missed) 

• We had some fun holes on the course as we had to tee off using hockey gloves, putt in on another hole with a wooden putter, 
and shack a dice to see who's tee shot would be used. 

• We had 19 teams and look forward to a bigger tournament next year.  We would like to thank all the players who took part, since 
without them we would not have had such a fun, successful  day. 

Thank you everyone!! 

THANK YOU                                                                      

for a successful Golf Tournament 

Thank you to Crime Stoppers for the use of their 

hole sponsor signs. 

Team with the 

best name 

‘impossibly 

Awesome” 

Dave Lessard, 

Marie 

Gilchrist, Jason 

& Paula      

Adshade 

Bernie Ethier - 

oldest golfer 

WESTMEATH PICKLE BALL 
Tuesday & Thursday Evenings , 7 - 8 pm (option to play to 9) 

Westmeath Arena Ice Surface 
Welcoming back previous players and encouraging new  -  $5.00 cash only 

Fun to play/great exercise/Purely recreational 
Contacts: Lois Robinson blrobin@nrtco.net or 613-587-4582   
or Katie Robinson katierobin00@gmail.com or 613-883-4582 

Feel free to reach out to us with any questions. 

mailto:blrobin@nrtco.net
mailto:katierobin00@gmail.com

